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Deso el

I am sorry not to have replied earlier
to your suggestion that the Opposition might
participate in the NATO briefing requested

by David Steel.
I have now had an opportunity to
discuss this with my colleagues. While

we appreciate the offer, we are doubtful
whether such a briefing would really be helpful

at this time.

The Rt. Hon. Margaret Thatchexs







